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Frost Law Weight Restrictions Removed Today 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 

Effective Thursday, April 12, 2018 at 6:00 a.m., the Genesee County Road Commission 

removed seasonal weight and speed restrictions on all county roads within Genesee County.  These 

restrictions have been in effect since February 19, 2018.  

For trucking information, please refer to the Truck Operator’s map on our website 

http://www.gcrc.org/maps.html or contact us at (810) 767-4920. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 


